
Congratulations to the young men and parents/guardians of the new batch of

young ROYALIANS. You have every reason to feel proud of yourself and to savour

this moment. Enjoy it!

However, young men know that the journey has now started. Secondary School

education is a totally different experience from what you would have grown

accustomed to.

I want you to totally immerse yourself in this new experience though. You have an

opportunity to enjoy a truly wonderful educational experience, where holistic

development will become the focal point of your life.

The fusion of academic and co curricular goals will be designed and executed so as

to maximize your full potential. Do not rob yourselves of these numerous

opportunities. Remember, true education takes place in and out of the classroom,

especially these days with the strides in technology.

Artificial intelligence is going to be a real part of your world. However, ensure that

you develop your own "grey matter" so that it can be complemented by AI, and

not totally dependent on it.

Once again, I congratulate you all, as I ask the adults in this community to support

the College in ALL avenues. Do not be absentee parents at stages in this journey.

These young men need you!!!

May God continue to bless you all and may this journey at the ROYAL place be a

truly enjoyable and unforgettable one.

Magnum est QRC!!!!

David Simon
Principal, Queen’s Royal College


